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Belinda Selfors, Superintendent of Schools

As we prepare for the close of the 2023-2024 school year, we have so much for which to be grateful.
We consider ourselves fortunate to have had the opportunity to serve and work with every child
attending our schools. The growth and accomplishments of our students have made all of our efforts
worthwhile. We are so appreciative of the outpouring of support from our families and communities
throughout the entire school year.

Graduation for the Class of 2024 will be held on Sunday, June 9 at 2:00 p.m. at the HS Gym. Doors will
open at 1:15 p.m. for guests. In the event that it is needed, we will have additional seating available in
the PAC.

This summer, we will be providing free breakfast and lunch for any children ages 18 and under at
Bonner Elementary. Meal times and dates are listed below.

Dates of Operation June 10 through August 16
Closed June 19 and July 1 through July 5

Breakfast Tiger Time Only 7:30 to 8:00
Drop-ins Only 8:00 to 8:30 - Enter through Door #7

Lunch Tiger Time Only 11:30 to 12:00
Drop-ins Only 12:00 to 11:30 - Enter through Door #7

The 2024-2025 School Calendar is attached and is also available on our school district website. Dates
for the start of the school year are listed below.

August 28 Meet the Teacher for Grades 6-12

September 3 and 4 Meeting the Teacher for PreK - Grade 5

September 3 First Day of School for Grades 6 and 9

September 4 First Day of School for Grades 7, 8, and 10-12

September 5 First Day of School for PreK, Kindergarten A, and Grades 1-5
Septembre 6 First Day of School for Kindergarten B

In reflecting over the past year and as we look forward to next year, we are so very thankful, incredibly
grateful, and unbelievably blessed. We are so proud of our students and staff for all they have
accomplished! We wish each of you and your families a well-deserved summer filled with fun and
relaxation!

Thank you for your ongoing support of our students, staff, schools, and programs.

Go Tigers!



